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Dear Friends,

With affection I greet the members of the "Pave the Way Foundation" on your visit to the Vatican,
and I thank Mr. Krupp for the kind words which he has addressed to me on your behalf.

This year we will be celebrating the fortieth anniversary of the Second Vatican Council’s
Declaration Nostra Aetate, which has significantly contributed to the strengthening of Jewish-
Catholic dialogue. May this be an occasion for renewed commitment to increased understanding
and cooperation in the service of building a world ever more firmly based on respect for the divine
image in every human being.

Upon all of you, I invoke the abundant blessings of the Almighty and, in particular, the gift of
peace. Shalom aleichem.
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